MEMORANDUM
Office of the Vice President for
Research and Economic Development

DATE: April 1, 2020

TO: Deans and Vice Presidents

FROM: Lynne Chronister

Vice President for Research and Economic Development

SUBJECT: COVID -19 UPDATES

The COVID-19 pandemic has rapidly changed our business practices all across campus. I wanted to give you all an update on what is happening in the Office of Research and Economic Development. This link provides you with all of the Guidance communications that have been sent out to campus and the hospitals as well as specific agency information.

## SALARIES AND WAGES ON GRANTS AND CONTRACTS